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Building newsflash 
BCA 2009 information seminars 
 

Purpose 
 
To remind stakeholders of the upcoming BCA 2009 information seminars. 
 
Background 

The Australian Building Codes Board’s BCA 2009 information seminars will be held in Brisbane on 
2 and 3 March 2009 to explain the 2009 amendments to the BCA. Part of these seminars will 
include information about important changes to the energy efficiency provisions and a number of 
Queensland-specific changes, such as new requirements for sound transmission and insulation.  
 
In addition, staff from Building Codes Queensland will host an additional session on recent 
Queensland regulation amendments at each seminar. 
 
The seminars will be held at Royal on the Park, Cnr Alice and Albert Streets, Brisbane beginning at 
9.30 am and concluding at 12. 30 pm on 2 and 3 March 2009. If you would like to attend but have 
not yet registered, please note that registrations close seven days before each seminar.  
 
Registration is through the ABCB office. 
 
Registration details are available from the ABCB website www.abcb.gov.au 
 

 
Contact officer 
Building Codes Queensland 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 
buildingcodes@dip.qld.gov.au 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the material in any 

important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for consulting the relevant 

legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept responsibility or liability for any loss, 

damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended to be, and should not be relied upon as the 

ultimate and/or complete source of information. 


